
 To:               The Vienna Town Council and Town Manager 

  

From:           Ed Somers, Chair, Transportation Safety Commission 

  

Subject:        Traffic Calming Measures along the 400 Block of Center Street N. 

  

Date:            December 16, 2014 

 

During a meeting of the Transportation Safety Commission (TSC) on November 25, 2014 a 

public hearing was held on a citizens’ petition seeking traffic calming measures on the 400 Block 

of Center Street N.  The petitioners were requesting the following measures be considered: 

● Posting of speed limit signs 

● Radar speed indicators 

● Lane narrowing (striping) 

● Speed humps 

● Regular police radar enforcement and adding $300 fine to existing speeding fines. 

 

Following extensive public comment and then discussion among the TSC members, the 

following motion was made: 

 

“The Transportation Safety Commission requests lane striping along the 400 Block of Center 

Street N.” 

  

The motion was made by Vice Chair Sharon Baum, seconded by Commissioner Mary 

McCullough, and approved on a vote of 5 to 1, with Commissioner Len Ignatowski opposed. 

  

It should also be noted that the addition of speed limit signs will be handled directly by the 

Department of Public Works as recommended by the TSC. 

 

 


